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Childcare Sufficiency Assessment 2019
j
The document ‘Childcare in Somerset: Childcare Sufficiency Assessment 2019’ has been published on the SCC website.  The document gives an overview of the childcare market across Somerset and by Early Years Community (an explanation of the Early Years Communities is given in the introduction).  

The report includes the potential demand for childcare places and compares this with the current supply of places, by district and in the major towns.  Also included is a summary of the activities undertaken by the Early Years Team in 2019 to grow and continue to support the childcare market in Somerset.
The document, called Childcare in Somerset 2019, can be found using the link:

https://www.somerset.gov.uk/education-and-families/childcare-sufficiency/
	For more information please contact:
	Name: Julia Balmford
Email: JBalmford@somerset.gov.uk 

Tel No: 01823 355828
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